
 

 

 
 
 

Congratulations Class of 2018! 
 
As part of the Commencement celebration, it has been a longstanding tradition at Hilbert 
College to hold a Baccalaureate Mass in honor of the graduating class.  It is my privilege to 
announce that this year’s Mass will be held on Saturday, May 12th, 2018 at 9:30 am. The 
location is Swan Auditorium here on campus. Fr. William “Jud” Weiksnar, OFM, will be the 
celebrant. All are welcome! 
 
All graduates of 2018 and their families are cordially invited and encouraged to attend this 
very special liturgy. Unlike the Commencement ceremony, you may bring as many guests as 
you wish to the Mass and tickets are not necessary.  However, it is requested that you please 
RSVP to me at jpapia@hilber t.edu, by calling (716) 926-8924, or in Bogel 103D to indicate 
how many will attend. If you or a family member is in need of special assistance, please let me 
know. 
  
Graduates will assemble at 9:00 am with their academic gowns (not caps or hoods) in room 
216 of Paczesny Hall.  Staff members will be there to assist you and lead you in procession 
along with trustees, administrators, faculty, and staff.  Guests will go directly to the auditorium.   
 
Join others from the Hilbert community at this Baccalaureate Mass to give praise and thanks to 
God on the joyous day of Commencement! 
 
 
 
 
           Jeffrey Papia  
           Director of Mission Integration & Campus Ministry 
           (716) 926-8924  •   jpapia@hilbert.edu 
           Bogel 103D 
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